
 

                                01.12.2023 
  

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
I'm happy to report that this past week at Centravis has proceeded with our usual 
consistency in operations. 
 
Our operations have been running seamlessly. The Logistics department is effectively 
addressing the additional challenges brought on by the Polish truck drivers' strike. All 
our equipment is operational, and we have a full supply of water, energy, and billets. 
The motivation and dedication of our team are as strong as ever, ensuring that we 
fulfill our commitments to you. 
 
In our commitment to operational transparency, Bureau Veritas has conducted 
another audit of Centravis. Their conclusion confirms that our production and 
shipment processes are functioning as expected, with no significant issues detected 
at the time of the audit. A snippet from the audit report is attached for your review. 
Should you require the full report, which includes detailed imagery and findings, 
please do not hesitate to reach out. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing trust and partnership. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


